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Subject: Coordinated Care for Children

FYI.
 

-------
 
This week, SCDHHS along with the Joint Council on Adolescents and Breaking Boundaries will host 
a series of discussions focused on developing a coordinated system of care for South Carolina’s 
children with serious behavioral health needs. Children with such needs are often already engaged in 
the one or more system of care such as the child welfare, juvenile justice and/or special education 
systems. State agency leaders and key stakeholders will gather to discuss establishing a system of 
care framework for a more effective service delivery for these children and their families. We will be 
joined by a team of national consultants, Sheila A. Pires of the Human Service Collaborative and 
author of Building Systems of Care: A Primer; Michelle Zabel, Director of the Center for Innovation 
and Implementation at the University of Maryland; and Bruce Kamradt, Director of Wraparound 
Milwaukee. These meetings are critical as the state explores design elements for more integrated, 
coordinated service delivery system for children.
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